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Comments: Hi. Thanks for your time and for reading my letter. I can personally attest to how destructive logging

along the Canyon creek drainage and the general North Fork watershed will be. I have spent many many years

of my life fishing and recreating along the Canyon creek watershed and volunteering with NSEA and know how

fragile the ecosystem is. Logging and over fishing has ruined our salmon run as well as our other anadromous

fish migrations. We are working an already touchy return of salmon to the hatchery and risking damage to vital

spawning areas seems like a ridiculous proposal. Canyon creek also provides a large ammount of traffic and

business to the town of Glacier and further logging risks exacerbating the problem of road washouts and land

slides that historically closes the road. 

Other than those complaints, we also rely on ourlush forests to trap carbon. New roads and traffic on those roads

promote invasive species and forest fires. 

Please please hear the public's voice and consider our pleas to stop this project. Thank you.


